
 
 

A B U T T E R  N O T I F I C AT I O N   
O F   

S T A G E C O A C H  R O A D  P A V I N G  P R O J E C T  
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This letter is to inform you that Stagecoach Road from Route 103B to the intersection of Youngs Hill Road 
will be paved during August/September of 2019.  Prior to completing the paving work, the Highway 
Department will construct necessary drainage improvements on Stagecoach Road from Route 103B to 
Stagecoach Lane.  The aforementioned section of Stagecoach Road will be closing beginning on or 
about Monday June 3rd through on or about June 17th to allow us to safely complete the drainage 
improvements.   

Access for residents that own/rent houses that are immediately adjacent to that section of Stagecoach 
Road will be maintained from the Stagecoach Lane end of the project.  Please seek an alternate route to 
access Route 103B from Stagecoach Road, or to access Stagecoach Road from Route 103B (i.e. School 
House Lane or Hells Corner Road), while this section of Stagecoach Road is closed. 

We thank you for your continued support and patience during the completion of this project.  If you have 
questions, you may contact Scott Hazelton at the contact information provided below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott A. Hazelton, CPESC 
 

Scott A. Hazelton 
 
 

Scott A. Hazelton, Highway Director 
621 Route 11 
Sunapee, NH 03782 
(603)763-2212 
scotth@town.sunapee.nh.us 
 
 
 
 


